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OFFICIAL STATEMENT FROM MEXICO REPUBLICANO 

 
Mexico City, March 11, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

México Republicano hereby expresses utmost concern regarding the emerging reports and revelations 
about the extermination camp located near Teuchitlán, Jalisco. According to initial reports, thousands of 
citizens were brutally executed at this site by the Jalisco Nueva Generación Cartel, with the complicity 
of local, state, and possibly other levels of government. It is evident that this is not an isolated incident 
and that similar atrocities may be occurring in other parts of the country. 
 
It is inconceivable that in 21st-century Mexico, crimes of this magnitude are tolerated or downplayed. 
The emerging information describes a terrifying scenario in which individuals from various backgrounds 
were reportedly enslaved, with evidence of organ trafficking and other heinous criminal activities. 
 
Given this horrific situation, México Republicano demands that federal authorities immediately take over 
the case, conduct a thorough investigation, and impose the harshest penalties on those responsible for 
this atrocious crime. Mexican society must raise its level of demand and scrutiny in response to situations 
like this, which must neither be normalized nor accepted. 
 
Drug cartels, now recognized as terrorist organizations, must be treated as what they truly are: enemies 
of humanity. Their ongoing actions go beyond common criminal offenses, placing them at the highest 
level of barbarity and disregard for human life. 
 
We call on the authorities to act with the utmost forcefulness and urgency, to take over the case, and to 
resolve it without delay. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Liberty, Greatness and Strength. 

 

Juan Iván Peña Neder 
President 

Gricha Raether Palma 
Secretary General 

ccp.- Larry Rubin.- General Counsel of México Republicano. 


